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Dear Eilish 
 
DFI ROADS SPECIL PRESENTATION TO CITY GROWTH & REGENERATION 
COMMITTEE - ACTIONS 
 
I refer to the DFI Roads Presentation at the special meeting of the Council’s City 
Growth and Regeneration Committee held on 22 November 2023.  I would like to thank 
the Committee for the opportunity to attend and present the Department’s Autumn 2023 
report to Belfast City Council.   
 
Following the meeting you kindly provided an extract of the minutes which included a 
number of actions.  I would like to thank you for this, and I have attached a response to 
each of the action points. 
 
I would be grateful if the updates could be sent onto the members who tabled the 
questions.  I hope they find the updates useful. 

 
 
DES MCFARLANE 
Divisional Roads Manager 
 


